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1. Purpose of the Report 
 
To inform Members of a request received from the Labour Group Business 
Manager to make changes to representation on the Planning Committee. 
 
2.  Proposal 

 
The Labour Group Business Manager has requested that Councillor Glover be 
replaced on the Planning Committee by Councillor R. Allan, with immediate 
effect. 
 
3.     Recommendation 
 
That Council approves the following changes to representation on Planning 
Committee: 
 

• Councillor Glover to be replaced by Councillor R. Allan. 
 


